
Kosemehmetoglu, Ozi (REPS)

From: Frank Bibby [fvb@optusnet.com.au]
Sent: Friday, 18 September 2009 10:46 AM
To: Committee, LACA (REPS)
Subject: inquiry into the way in which referendums are conducted

I wish to place on record my support for the manner in which referendums are NOW
conducted. I am of the opinion that where anything is proposed by anybody to change our
Constitution, we, the voters, are entitled to receive information in writing prepared by the
proponents of the change and the contrary view prepared by the opponents. To have
these arguments prepared by an independent person or persons, would not, in my
opinion, give a reasonable view of either case. Only the people can change the
Constitution and they should be guided either way by the persons they elect to govern the
country on their behalf.
Thank you.
Frank Bibby MBE
10 Keith Grove,
Ringwood Vic. 3134.
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